After Hours...



The Elite Meehan & Goodin "golf team" again dominated the field in the Annual Connecticut Association of Land Surveyors tournament held this year at Blackledge Country Club in Hebron. Picture above awaiting the trophy presentation are Ken Buchanan, Scott Hollister, Bob Dahn and Phil Silva.

Did You Know...

Are you a "Public Water System"?



If your establishment serves 25 or more people per day for at least 60 days per year, then you may be considered as a "Transient Non-Community Public Water System" and subject to testing and other requirements of

the Drinking Water Section of the Connecticut Department of Public Health.

You can download an informational brochure from the Department of Public Health website at:

www.dph.state.ct.us/BRS/water/Utility/ tnc info intro.pdf 387 North N Manchester Phone: (86

7 North Main Street inchester, CT 06040 one: (860) 643-2520 csimile: (860) 649-8806 mail: info@meehangoodin.o

Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C. Fall 2006 Newsletter

Newberry Farm



Newberry Farm is to be a unique equestrian training center, focusing on a holistic approach to horsemanship, for both the riders and their mounts. They recently chose a seven acre parcel of land in Columbia for their new facility and retained Meehan & Goodin to provide surveying, site design and permitting assistance. We were able to work with the owners to preserve two existing barns and incorporate them into their plans, thus avoiding the need for new construction.

Meehan & Goodin provided the surveys, engineering design and permit application for the creation of this training center.



Building Self Esteem in Young Riders and Young Horses.

How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- Marc Goodin, PE
- ◆ E. Russell Johnston III, PE
- Robert E. Dahn, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520

On The Web...



To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website www.meehangoodin.com

Land Use Development Seminars...



We offer free seminars on land use evaluation, development and planning, as well as on the latest survey standards and codes.

Call Richard Meehan for more information about

how to set up a seminar for your group at your location.

Open for Business... View from Above



The Mansfield Self Storage facility recently opened for business along Route 32 in Mansfield. In addition to traditional storage units, this facility includes exterior spaces for RV and boat storage in a fenced and secured area. Meehan & Goodin prepared the boundary and topographic surveys, site plans and permit applications as well as construction stake-out services.

Approved... Two Lot Residential Subdivision



Final approval for a scenic two-lot residential subdivision was recently granted by the Town of Preston. Both the new lot and an existing house will enjoy privacy and shared views. Meehan & Goodin provided surveys, septic soil testing, engineering designs and approval assistance.

Approved... Got Green



Recent approvals from the Town of Windsor will enable Scott's Lawn Service to begin providing landscaping and lawn maintenance services in the area by next spring. Meehan & Goodin provided surveying and engineering services for the retrofit of the parking and loading areas for the renovated building.

Approved... Building Addition



Planning approval was recently granted for a small vehicle garage addition to the Eighth Utilities District offices in Manchester. Meehan & Goodin provided the surveys, site plan and permit presentation for this project.